
 

 

 

 

  

Christ Church C of E Junior School 
Newsletter 4 

 Friday 18th October 2024 

 

School Dinners- Next week back will be week 2 

School dinners are £2.65 per day which is payable on School Gateway. If your child would like a school dinner, they can 

order one daily. All they need to do is inform their class teacher during the dinner register.  

All meals are freshly prepared on site and there is always the choice of jacket potatoes or sandwiches if your child does 

not like the main menu option that day. 

Weekly Newsletter 

As we are now using Class Dojo for communication, the newsletter will be issued fortnightly. The newsletter will still pull 

together all the information you need and will provide you with an updated calendar of events. As the newsletter will now 

be fortnightly, our weekly ‘Writers of the Week’ and ‘Golden Jacket Awards’ will be posted by class teachers on Dojo 

weekly.  

 

 

This half term our Collective Worship theme is: 

Friendship: Encourage one another and build each other up  

1 Thessalonians 5:11  

Our key story for this value is: Feeding of the 5000 

Golden Awards. 

Our end of term Golden Awards assembly will be taking place on Thursday 24th October at 9.30am. 

Your child’s class teacher will inform you if your child will be receiving an award. If you are unable to 

attend in person, the assembly will be accessible via the link below: 

Join the meeting now  

Update from our PFA fundraising 

As you are aware, at Christ Church we have an active PFA who work hard to raise money for our school. The funds raised are more 

important that ever as school budgets continue to be stretched. The funds raised help us to provide additional books, workshops, 

playground equipment and much more. Every penny makes a huge difference to our children and the opportunities we can provide. I 

would like to thank you for supporting these events and share with you the totals raised from our most recent fund raisers: 

Summer Fayre £3,470.73 

Easter Egg Raffle £220.02 

Cake sale May £41.67 

Film Night November £719.49 

Christmas Fair £1,550.01 

Your support with our upcoming events would be much appreciated: 

Book fair– 22nd and 23rd October– in the hall after school 

Film night– Friday 22nd November 

Christmas Fair– Friday 6th December  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NDdjYTI5MTItYmQ1YS00ZTRlLWJjNzMtMzYwZWY3NDU2OTg1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227a55254b-47a4-44bb-ba6a-353166641b59%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2227405c98-515d-4570-9031-af3717980774%22%7d


Year 6 Visit to St Regis– Science and Computing  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 had a fantastic time at St Regis last week explore the Science and Computing activities. 

Parent Workshops  

All our parent workshops are now complete. We would very much appreciate your thoughts and feedback so that we can 

shape future workshops to meet the needs of our families.  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?

subpage=design&FormId=SyVVeqRHu0S6ajUxZmQbWYRX1QvJJJVHkvdOx44CNDVUOFdPOEZNNEQ5WFpMNlZHVFROV0JITF

oxUy4u&Token=c5c71c0a1a1a4cd7ae78233c2ad4aebd  

The School Office Foyer 

We would appreciate your cooperation and understanding with the following: The school office foyer is only to be used as a 

waiting area if you have an appointment with a member of staff or you would like to speak to the office. We have an 

increasing amount of families using this area to wait for the gate to open or to leave their children unaccompanied. If you 

are unable to stay with your child until 8.35am, they need to be booked into breakfast club. Staff cannot supervise children 

in the foyer. Families may have a confidential/ sensitive message they would like to share with the school office, the 

presence of other adults who are sheltering in the foyer makes this difficult. Going forward, we will be asking parents to 

wait outside unless they are waiting to speak to the office staff or waiting for an appointment in school.  

Thank you for your understanding.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?subpage=design&FormId=SyVVeqRHu0S6ajUxZmQbWYRX1QvJJJVHkvdOx44CNDVUOFdPOEZNNEQ5WFpMNlZHVFROV0JITFoxUy4u&Token=c5c71c0a1a1a4cd7ae78233c2ad4aebd
https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?subpage=design&FormId=SyVVeqRHu0S6ajUxZmQbWYRX1QvJJJVHkvdOx44CNDVUOFdPOEZNNEQ5WFpMNlZHVFROV0JITFoxUy4u&Token=c5c71c0a1a1a4cd7ae78233c2ad4aebd
https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?subpage=design&FormId=SyVVeqRHu0S6ajUxZmQbWYRX1QvJJJVHkvdOx44CNDVUOFdPOEZNNEQ5WFpMNlZHVFROV0JITFoxUy4u&Token=c5c71c0a1a1a4cd7ae78233c2ad4aebd


Harvest Service  

The children will be walking to church on Tuesday morning for our rearranged Harvest 

service. This service is children only. 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 

We are looking forward to welcoming you for parents evening next week. Class teacher will communicate 

appointment times to you via Dojo.  

Class Dojo 

Although Dojo is a wonderful communication tool, please ensure that all 

absences and urgent messages (such as a change to collection arrangements) 

are communicated via the school office. This can be by telephone: 

01902558700 or email: 

christchurchjuniorschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

We appreciate your cooperation with this matter.  

 

Flu Vaccine 

This week most children received the flu vaccine in school. If your child 

was absent or did not have permission for this week and you would like 

them to have the vaccine, the nurses will be returning on 14th November. 

Consent must be granted. The link has now reopened: 

Vaccination UK Immunisation (schoolvaccination.uk)  

 

Parents’ Evening 

We are looking forward to welcoming you for parents evening next week. Class teacher will communicate 

appointment times to you via Dojo.  

REMINDER: 

School is closed on Friday 25th October for INSET Day. School 

reopens on Monday 4th October  

Year 6 London Trip Parents’ Meeting 

We will be holding a parents meeting after school on Monday 4th November in the school hall. The children will 

have the privilege of visiting the houses of parliament and taking part in a workshop. The experience is a once in 

a lifetime opportunity and an absolutely amazing learning experience. During the meeting we will discuss the 

timings and requirement for the day. The cost of the trip is £25. The product is now open on School Gateway 

https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/wolverhampton


Dates for your Diary (new information in bold)  

In order to make it easy for parents to find the information needed. Diary dates will be on the newsletter every week. Any new 

additions/ amendments are in bold to make them easy to identify and add to your diary. 

 

Monday 21st October– Year 6 workshop with PC Brittle– Anti-social behavior 

Tuesday 22nd October– Parents’ evening 

Tuesday 22nd October– Book Fair in the hall 

Wednesday 23rd October– Parents’ evening 

Wednesday 23rd October– Book Fair in the hall 

Wednesday 23rd October– Year 3 trip to Enginuity Payment is now available on School Gateway. The permission form must 

also be submitted. https://forms.office.com/e/y6iJk0qQ1M 

Thursday 24th October– End of term awards assembly– 9.30am– Your child's teacher will inform you if your child will be 

receiving an award. 

Thursday 24th October– Football event at Compton Park. 1.00-4.00pm Children who are taking part have been informed. 

Friday 25th October– INSET DAY- SCHOOL CLOSED 

Monday 4th November– Year 6 parents meeting for London trip. 

Monday 4th November– Diwali Day– Bright or traditional clothing 

Friday 8th November– Year 3 PE workshop at St Regis– No permission required– Local area. 

Thursday 14th November– Flu Vaccine ‘mop up’ session.  

Vaccination UK Immunisation (schoolvaccination.uk)  

Thursday 15th November– Children in Need– Spotty theme £1 donation 

Friday 22nd November– Year 4 PE workshop  at St Regis 

Tuesday 3rd December– Year 6 trip to London 

Wednesday 4th December– Year 5 to Christingles service at St Michaels church– Led by St Regis– No permission required– 

local area visit. 

Thursday 5th December– Year 3 Creative Church in the Junior hall– Information to follow– 

parents invited 2.00pm start approx. 45 minutes. 

Tuesday 17th December– Church service– Parents invited to attend– 9.30am in church. 

Monday 13th January– Year 6 Social Media workshop with PC Brittle 

Tuesday 14th January– Year 5 Social Media workshop with PC Brittle 

Tuesday 8th April–  Year 4 Residential Parents’ Meeting 

Thursday 8th May– Friday 9th May– Year 4 Residential to Kingswood 

Tuesday 17th June– Year 6 Residential Parents’ Meeting  

Wednesday 9th– Friday 11th July– Year 6 residential to Laches Wood. 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/y6iJk0qQ1M
https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/wolverhampton




Week beginning: 

14/10/24 

11/11/24 

2/12/24 

06/01/24 



Week beginning: 

21/10/24 

18/11/24 

9/12/24 

 

 



Week beginning: 

7/10/24 

4/11/24 

25/11/24 

16/12/14 


